
 

 
 

 
Local Area SEND Inspection: Survey information 

Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission (CQC) are visiting Tameside as part of the Local Area 

special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) Inspection. They will look at our arrangements 

for children and young people with SEND across the local area partnership which is education, 

health and social care. 

There are three surveys available for completion: 

• One for children and young people with SEND 

• One for parents and carers of Children with SEND 

• One for professionals who work with Children with SEND 

The surveys will be available for completion until 9am on 6th May 2025 

The inspection team would like to hear your views about the support provided to children and 

young people with SEND. They would like to hear from parents and carers of children and young 

people with SEND aged 0-25 years.  

They would also like to understand how we provide support and work with agencies to ensure 

children and young people receive the right support.  

You can provide your views by completing the surveys attached in the following link. Please can 

you share this information with your families. 

The survey can be accessed via:  https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/p/AreaSend/10364956  

Further information about the SEND inspection framework can about found here:  

• https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/local-area-send-inspections-

information-for-families 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
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